Press Release:
[bookmark: _GoBack]FOR THE 10TH CONSECUTIVE YEAR, BELGIAN AND INTERNATIONAL LAW FIRMS TOGETHER WITH THE INSTITUTE OF IN-HOUSE LAWYERS WILL RUN THE BRUSSELS 20K AND SUPPORT ‘LA MAISON DES GAIS LURONS’, THIS YEAR’S SELECTED CHARITY.

Brussels - On 18 May 2014 and for the 10th consecutive year, close to 500 lawyers, company lawyers and staff from 42 national and international law firms in Brussels will once again join together as a single team to participate in the annual 20K run through Brussels.
Celebrating its 10th anniversary, this charitable initiative, better known as the Legal Run has become a unique tradition within the Brussels legal community. Each participating firm sponsors its runners and over the past years the Legal Run has raised approximately 150.000€ for charity. 
This year, the Legal Run is proud to support La Maison des Gais Lurons, a welcome centre for critically ill and underprivileged children. Their objective is to offer to those children and their families a place to “relax” over the weekend or school holidays.  More information can be found on the organisation’s website http://lamaisondesgaislurons.be/.
For further information on participating firms and details on how to donate please go to the Legal Run website www.legalrunbrussels.be.
For more information on the Legal Run initiative, please contact Anna Vaes (anna.vaes@freshfields.com) or Cristina Menendez Ruiz (cmenendezruiz@sidley.com). For more information on La Maison des Gais Lurons, please contact Pierre Gillis (0473 871 374 or pierre.gillis@skynet.be.)
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